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COMMUNICATION
From: Carella, Tony CW (PH) - SEPT. 5/’5
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 5:58 PM [}
To: 'johnk@championfreezedry.com'; Abrams, Jeffrey ITEM - ,,2

Subject: Re: File# OP. 13.003 Z 13.005

John, thank you for your comments. | am forwarding them to the Clerk so that they become part
of the public record.

From: John Kolozsvari [mailto:johnk@championfreezedry.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 03:23 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Rosati, Gino; Di Biase, Michael; Schulte, Deb; lafrate, Marilyn;
Carella, Tony, DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Racco, Sandra; ailan.shefman@vaughan.ca
<allan.shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: wwha@wwha.ca <wwha@wwha.ca>

Subject: File# OP. 13.003 Z 13.005

Special note to the City Clerk: Please add my correspondence below to the Committee of Whole
Public Meeting (September 3, 2013)

RE: Official plan and zoning by-law amendment appiication.
File# OP, 13.003 Z 13.005

Property 7476 Kipling Avenue

Applicant: Portside Developments (Kipling) Inc.

Committee of Whole Public Meeting-September 3, 2013

Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of Council,
The following are the sentences that describe your vision for the city of Vaughan;

“The Vaughan Vision 2020 strategic plan sets out a vision and direction
for the City over the next decade and beyond. Planning for the future
through the strategic plan will position the City to deal with the many
pressing issues impacting the organization such as community safety,
access to health facilities, environment, traffic congestion and issues
related to growth and the quality of municipal services”

They are very nice words. For one it takes good will to implement them.

I am a resident of the Kipling Avenue south of Highway 7and a member of the West
Woodbridge Homeowners Association Inc.

This proposal is not right and it does not meet my vision and your vision about creating quality
life in our community.

I urge you to stand up for my neighborhood and its residents.

Sincerely

IOAN KOLOZSVARI

7698 Kipling Avenue.



